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* The Indian Fields Home Owner’s Association board is seeking
nowminations for members to fill 3 spots on the board, effective
September 2015. If you are interested, please contact Michelle DeCicco
by May 15th. (michelleadecicco@gmail.com)

* The board has been fielding questions, comments and suggestions about
all the new construction and remodeling of homes in Indian Fields as of
late. The HOA has an existing Pesign Review Committee to review all
construction in the neighborhood. We currently need 2 residents to help
serve on the committee. If qualified persons are interested in helping the
current committee on a part-time / as needed volunteer basis, please
contact Mark Lieb by May 15th. (mark.lieb@mcliebdesigns.com)

* Indian Fields is going to have a neighborhood garage sale for any
residents who want to participate. The tentative dates are Thursday,
Friday and Saturday June 4th-6th. We will publish it on Craigslist in
advance and provide some signage off of Roe and Mission. Please
direct any inquiries related to the sale to Heather Powell.
(heatherkhome @gmail.com).

« Save the date for the Indian Fields Block Party on Sunday, September
20, 2015, 4-7pm in the Homestead Drive Cul-de-sac (same location as
last year). There will be face paining, magic tricks and a balloon artist for
the kids and dinner, live music and more provided for all to enjoy . . . .

« We are working on assembling an updated Indian Fields direetory, so if
you have any changes, or if you are a hew resident, please forward your
information (name(s), address, home and cell phone numbers, email
address) to CFoxworthy @ha-kc.org.

Thank you!!
the Indian Fields HOA board




